
The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, June 13th,2024 at 5:00 p.m. 
at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Called "advertised" Public Hearing on FY 
2024/2025  Budgets  with  Commissioners  Calhoun,  Denham,  Weaver  and  Whiddon  present. 
Commissioner Burgess was not present. Others present were Latrice Wilson, County Clerk, Sheriff 
Andy Hester, Chief Deputy Charles Dean and Mayor Gary Walker.

Chairman Denham called the Public Hearing to order at 5:00 p.m. and stated the 

purpose of the meeting which is to hear comments on the Proposed FY 2024/2025 General 

Fund Budget and Special Revenue Funds Budgets.

Commissioner Denham asked if there were any comments in favor of the Proposed 

Budgets.
Commissioner Denham asked if there were any comments not in favor of the Proposed

Budgets.
Commissioner Denham closed the Public Hearing and adjourned the meeting at 5:00 
p.m.

______________________________________
Nick Denham, Chairman

Attest: ________________________________
           Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 


